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______________________________________________________

11.06.19
Dear Parents/Carers
It is just 8 days until our residential trip to Kielder. 

We will be leaving school on Wednesday 19th June at 9.30am, there will be refreshments in the Bungalow for anyone who would like to stay until the mini-buses leave (tissues are provided free of charge).
Your child needs a packed lunch for that day; those children who normally have a free school dinner will be provided with a packed lunch from school unless you would prefer them to bring their own. Please complete the attached slip.

Please refer to the packing list given out before half term to ensure your child has everything they need. It is really important they have a waterproof coat, indoor and outdoor shoes. We expect to get dirty and muddy so please do not buy new clothes for the trip. Also, as we are travelling in the mini-buses, space for luggage is limited-no large bags allowed.
We have ordered some sunshine so please also provide your child with suntan lotion, we will spend the majority of time outdoors regardless of the weather and we would hate them to get sunburnt. It is also a good idea for them to bring a refillable bottle so they can take water out to the activities if the weather is warm.
The journey will take approximately an hour and a half; if your child suffers from travel sickness please make sure they have travel sickness medication for both journeys we travel on a lot of bumpy, windy roads! Please make sure that if your child has a medical condition or requires medication during the visit (including travel sickness medication and hayfever medication) that you have met with Mrs Lishman or Mrs Bewick and a care plan has been completed. All medication needs to be handed to Mrs Lishman. Children must not carry medication in their pockets or bags.
Medication will not be given unless a care plan has been completed.

There is a small shop on site; the children can bring a small amount of money. We would recommend a maximum of £10.00. 
We will return to school at approximately 3pm on Friday 21st June please ensure you are at school to meet your child unless you have told us they can make their own way home. Please complete the slip below.
If your child wants to take a camera or a mobile phone to take photographs then they can, however, this is at their own risk! 
School do not accept any responsibility for lost or damaged items.

We will attempt to ring you on Wednesday night from a payphone, however, due to where we are staying we cannot get a signal on a mobile phone so please do not worry if you don’t hear from us.
The centre number is 01434 250217 but please note this number is for emergencies only!

Please return this slip by Friday 14th June
Yours faithfully
Mrs Bewick 

Miss Shaw
Mrs Lishman

Mr Breheny
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Child’s name__________________________________

Contact number_________________________________

My child does/ does not require a school packed lunch         

My child will be collected/ can make their own way home on Friday 21st June (please circle).
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St John’s Primary School.


Teindland Close,


Newcastle upon Tyne,


NE4 8HE.





Telephone : 0191 – 273 5293


Fax : 0191 – 273 0651


e. mail – tracey.caffrey@stjohns.newcastle.sch.uk





Headteacher : Tracey  Caffrey





Learning to Live, Living to Learn
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